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4 July 2018 
 
 
R Leveson 

fyi-request-8201-25d8265e@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 

 
I refer to your request for information received on 03/07/2018.  Your request has been considered under the 
Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) and I provide the following information 
in direct response to the queries you have raised. 
 
The number of people employed within the Public Library Service 
 
32 Employees. 
 
The number of people employed within the Public Library service being paid less than $20.55 per hour 
 
10 Employees - eight of these are students who work less than 9 hours per week, two are permanent part time. 
 
The number of people within the Public Library service employed for 40 hours per week 
 
6 Employees. 
 
If you have any queries regarding this information please contact Sharon Grant, Group Manager - People and 
Community at sharong@horowhenua.govt.nz.  
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
David Clapperton 
Chief Executive 
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